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April 7, 2010 
 
REMEMBERING CHAIRMAN ALAN GOODLEAF 
   
The Commission is saddened to advise that Alan Goodleaf passed away at this home in 
Kahnawake on March 29, 2010 after a lengthy illness.  Mr. Goodleaf was one of the first 
members of the Commission, appointed shortly after the Commission was established in 
June, 1996.  He served as member of the Commission from 1996 until 2000 when he was 
elevated to the position of Chairman - a position he held until 2007. 
 
Under Mr. Goodleaf's leadership, the Commission evolved into a world-recognized 
regulatory body.  His contributions to the Commission were enormous and he had a 
lasting impact on Commission's growth and development. 
 
Alan Goodleaf will be fondly remembered and sadly missed by all who knew and worked 
with him. 


